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Text of the letter addressed to Selvi J Jayalalithaa,
Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu by

Smt. Sumitra Mahajan, Hon’ble Speaker, Lok Sabha is

reproduced below:-

“Please accept my heartiest congratulations on

assuming the charge as Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu.

I am confident that under your able leadership

Tamil Nadu will further prosper and you will fulfill the hopes

and aspirations of the people”.
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